
BOE Finance Subcommittee 
Meeting Minutes 
December 13, 2017 
 
Meeting began at 12:00 PM in the BOE Conference Room. 
 
In attendance were: Committee members Liz Krueger and Alison Romkey (via phone) and 
Finance Director Kusal Huynh. Superintendent Kristin Heckt was not in attendance. 
 
Monthly update and discussion on current budget status. 
 
The meeting ended at approximately 12:20 PM. 
 
Submitted by Kusal Huynh 
 
 


